
  
PUBLIC NOTICE  

                   

   
The Township office will be open to the public between the 
hours of 12:30 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. Monday to Friday. As the 
door will remain locked, residents will need to call the office 
at 705-869-4232 to gain entry.   
 
Only one visitor will be allowed in the front desk area at 
a time to limit exposure and ensure social distancing. 
 
Face coverings and use of hand sanitizer will be required 
when entering the office. 
 
Building services and inspections will continue by 
appointment only. 
           


